CBFS Alert #8
4/26/12

Dear CBFS Partner:

Upon recommendation of the Rehab Option Workgroup, the Department of Mental Health has approved a change in the timelines for the completion of the initial Adult Comprehensive Assessment (ACA) and the Individualized Action Plan (IAP).   The current standard requires completion of these activities within 30 days of enrollment.  The new timeframe will extend the completion to 45 days of enrollment.  All annual reviews must be dated within 30 days of enrollment according to contractors’ protocols. The additional 15 days are for the initial ACA and IAP only.   

If you have additional questions, please contact your agency rehab option point person or Kim Clougherty at 617-626-8164

